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Micah 6:8
He hath shewed thee, O man, what is good; and what doth the LORD require of 
thee, but to do justly, and to love mercy, and to walk humbly with thy God?

Ecclesiastes 12:13 (vs. 14 would be good to add)
Let us hear the conclusion of the whole matter: Fear God, and keep his 
commandments: for this is the whole duty of man.

2 Corinthians 5:17
Therefore if any many man be in Christ, he is a new creature: old things are 
passed away; behold, all things are become new.

Romans 12:1-2
I beseech you therefore, brethren, by the mercies of God, that ye present your 
bodies a living sacrifice, holy, acceptable unto God, which is your reasonable 
service.

And be not conformed to this world: but be ye transformed by the renewing of 
your mind, that ye may prove what is that good, and acceptable, and perfect, will 
of God.

John 14:27
Peace I leave with you, my peace I give unto you: not as the world giveth, give I 
unto you. Let not your heart be troubled, neither let it be afraid.
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(Anchor Verses continued) 

                  

Luke 12:48b
…For unto whomsoever much is given, of him shall be much required: and to 
whom men have committed much, of him they will ask the more.

2 Timothy 3:16
And without controversy great is the mystery of godliness: God was manifest in 
the flesh, justified in the Spirit, seen of angels, preached unto the Gentiles, 
believed on in the world, received up into glory.

Jeremiah 9:23-24
Thus saith the LORD, Let not the wise man glory in his wisdom, neither let the 
mighty man glory in his might, let not the rich man glory in his riches:

But let him that glorieth glory in this that he understandeth and knoweth me, that I 
am the LORD which exercise lovingkindness, judgment, and righteousness in the 
earth: for in these things I delight, saith the LORD.

Hebrews 12:1-3
Wherefore seeing we also are compassed about with so great a cloud of 
witnesses, let us lay aside every weight, and the sin which doth so easily beset 
us, and let us run with patience the race that is set before us,

Looking unto Jesus the author and finisher of our faith; who for the joy that was 
set before him endured the cross, despising the shame, and is set down at the 
right hand of the throne of God.

For consider him that endured such contradiction of sinners against himself, lest 
ye be wearied and faint in your minds.
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